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UPCOMING CHANGES TO CERTAIN RUSSELL INDEX CONTRACTS

Effective with the start of trading for trade date Monday, July 3, 2017, ICE Futures U.S. will
continue to list the following Russell Index future and option contracts through their regular last
trading dates:

Russell 1000 Index future: September 2017, December 2017, March 2018 and June 2018
Russell 1000 Value Index future: September 2017, December 2017, March 2018 and June 2018
Russell 1000 Growth Index future: September 2017, December 2017, March 2018 and June 2018
Russell 2000 Index future: September 2017, December 2017, March 2018 and June 2018

Option on Russell 2000 Index future: July, August, September and December 2017

Effective with the start of trading for Monday, July 3, 2017 the Exchange will delist the following Russell
Index future and option contracts:

Russell 2000 Value Index future: September 2017, December 2017, March 2018 and June 2018
Russell 2000 Growth Index future: September 2017, December 2017, March 2018 and June 2018

Option on Russell 1000 Index future: July, August, September 2017 and March and June 2018
Option on Russell 2000 Index future: March and June 2018

Also effective with the start of trading for Monday, July 3, 2017 the Exchange will cease listing new
Russell Index future and option contract months. Contract specifications and other information on the
Russell Index future and options contract can be found at: https://www.theice.com/products/Futures-
Options/Equity-Derivatives/Russell-Indexes.
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